
     TOWN OF SHARON 

    ASSESSORS MEETING MINUTES 

     MARCH 8, 2016 

 

1:30 P.M. Called meeting to order. Present: Richard B. Gorden, Anne M. Carney and Mark J.  

  Mazur. 

 

1.  The Board reviewed two Fiscal Year 2016 abatement applications where the owners 

 have requested a meeting with the Board. The Board decided to offer to meet both 

 applicants but one will be on the condition that we be allowed to inspect the house 

 beforehand. 

 

2.  The Board took the following actions on Fiscal Year 2016 abatement applications for the 

 owners of the following parcels: 

 

 Parcel 125-73 Granted 

 Parcel 70-79 Denied 

 Parcel 85-21 Denied 

 Parcel 70-12 Denied 

 Parcel 82-54 Granted 

 Parcel 93-48 Denied 

 Parcel 114-17 Denied 

 Parcel 72-134 Denied 

 Parcel 86-10-1 Granted 

 

3.  The Board decided to hold their next meeting at 10:30 A.M. on Friday, March 18, 2016. 

 

2:35 P.M. Adjourned. 


